
 
 
 

LIONESS REPORT 
 
by    Linda Schaffrick, Chairperson, (2020-21) 
  
There are still 8 (?) Lioness clubs in MD19.  Again, there are a couple of clubs that I have not heard 
from and I am assuming they still are in existence (?) 
 
This report is for 4 months (February, 2021 – May, 2021) 
 
Things are still slower for the clubs with many clubs not holding regular meetings due to restrictions.  
Some clubs have held a couple of Zoom meetings while other clubs have managed by keeping in 
touch with emails or phone calls. The Lioness have missed being able to get out and do all the 
projects they usually do.  The clubs that are still remaining are busy dispersing with the 
paraphernalia/history books etc and preparing to finish at the end of June.     
 
A brief overview of the some of the activity’s clubs have been able to do: Continue to check on other 
members, neighbours and seniors and picking up groceries for seniors unable to go out.  Food bank, 
Freedom's door; friends of the Library; Food bank. Spaceburger sales; Lions park clean up for 
Environment day; helping with spring clean up a Camp Winfield. Hot dog BBQ. The Lioness have still 
been able to put in many hours. 
 
Donations were made to: Lions Foundation of Canada; B.C. Lions Society; Youth Dynamics; 
Graduation; Richmond Center for Disabilities: "Pay-it-forward" to a restaurant that does meals for 
people who cannot afford them.  Food bank; Star fish back pack program for school children 
 
Donations: $5400.00 for this report 
 
Moses Lake Lioness have received their charter and are now Moses Lake Lioness Lions.   
Congratulations gals! 
 
We serve Too (for a little while longer) 
 
At this time, I would like to thank all the Council Chairpersons that have asked me to serve as the 
Lioness Liaison - it has been very interesting to hear what all the clubs have accomplished. 
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